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Login and Access Changes to OASIS- C
ABSTRACT: Security changes for home health OASIS users.

AAHSA has learned that at the end of February 2010, the Centers for Medicare &
Medicaid Services (CMS) will change the way Home Health Agencies (HHA) users’
login to submit assessment files and access agency reporting. The changes will be rolled
out to transition login IDs away from shared agency login IDs, used by multiple people,
to individual user IDs.

Beginning in February 2010 and wrapping up in August 2010, small groups of states will
transition to individual user IDs about every two weeks.

Information regarding the roll out schedule as well as detailed instructions will be
available in the upcoming months.

As the information is available it will be posted on New York’s OASIS State Welcome
Page and the QIES Technical Support Office at http://www.qtso.com.

If you have any questions or comments regarding the contents of this newsflash, you may
contact Anne Hill at ahill@nyahsa.org or 518-449-2707, ext. 141.
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